
From: Mark Girolami
To: Kedar Pandya - EPSRC UKRI
Cc: Doug Gurr; Jean Innes; Exec Chair Office - UKRI EPSRC
Subject: Re: Defra
Date: 11 December 2024 08:35:03

Thanks Kedar - I know Gideon and have spoken previously with him discussing potential
for Turing-DEFRA (at a joint NOC, MetO, DEFRA, NERC meet on Digital Twinning in
nat env) - seems that DEFRA presents a number of downstream application opportuntities
for the work with MetO and our Aardvark (end2end) developments - if anything it presents
an opportunity to gear the MetO relationship… will follow up 

On 11 Dec 2024, at 08:01, Kedar Pandya - EPSRC UKRI
@epsrc.ukri.org> wrote:

Dear all
 
I mentioned after the presentation from  last week that a
discussion with Gideon at Defra and/or Paul at DESNZ would be useful.
Perchance Charlotte had a one of her regular catch ups with Gideon late last
week. It seems they had a very similar conversation to ours (see below).
 
I understand the need to have any discussion with Defra with the full
knowledge of the MET Office, with whom we have the partnership, but I don’t
see that as a major issue. Happy to help further but I expert Gideon is well
known to you all. It would be useful to have a read-out of any discussion to
understand how things might evolve, especially in any SR phase 2 context.
 
***
§  ATI: strong links with the Met Office and environmental sciences; could have

clear links with Defra. Good point in time for this conversation as the ATI
research plan is currently being renewed. It would be useful for Defra and ATI
colleagues to speak to each other. From EPSRC’s perspective, it would be
useful for us to know whether the environmental studies the ATI is performing
is of interest to Defra, to understand where it fits in the landscape.

ACTION: Flag potential links between ATI and Defra to Kedar Pandya.
***
 
Kedar
 
Dr Kedar Pandya
Executive Director, Cross-Council Programmes, EPSRC-UKRI
 

@epsrc.ukri.org
Short Biog
EA: @epsrc.ukri.org
 
I work flexibly across the week. Please do not respond outside the hours you work.
 



From: Doug Gurr
To: Kedar Pandya - EPSRC UKRI
Cc: @turing.ac.uk; Mark Girolami; Exec Chair Office - UKRI EPSRC; Exec Chair Office - UKRI EPSRC
Subject: Re: Defra
Date: 11 December 2024 08:23:57

Thanks Kedar,

I do know Gideon & the DEFRA team fairly well and agree well worth setting up a
meeting with him & others there.  Obvious implications for their flood defence
responsibility etc

Regards 
Doug

Dr Douglas Gurr
Director
Natural History Museum 

On 11 Dec 2024, at 08:01, Kedar Pandya - EPSRC UKRI
@epsrc.ukri.org> wrote:

Dear all
 
I mentioned after the presentation from  last week that a
discussion with Gideon at Defra and/or Paul at DESNZ would be useful.
Perchance Charlotte had a one of her regular catch ups with Gideon late last
week. It seems they had a very similar conversation to ours (see below).
 
I understand the need to have any discussion with Defra with the full
knowledge of the MET Office, with whom we have the partnership, but I don’t
see that as a major issue. Happy to help further but I expert Gideon is well
known to you all. It would be useful to have a read-out of any discussion to
understand how things might evolve, especially in any SR phase 2 context.
 
***
<!--[if !supportLists]-->§  <!--[endif]-->ATI: strong links with the Met Office and

environmental sciences; could have clear links with Defra. Good point in time
for this conversation as the ATI research plan is currently being renewed. It
would be useful for Defra and ATI colleagues to speak to each other. From
EPSRC’s perspective, it would be useful for us to know whether the
environmental studies the ATI is performing is of interest to Defra, to
understand where it fits in the landscape.

ACTION: Flag potential links between ATI and Defra to Kedar Pandya.
***
 
Kedar













From: Exec Chair Office - UKRI EPSRC
To: @turing.ac.uk"
Cc:  Exec Chair Office - UKRI EPSRC
Subject: RE: Catch-up call with EPSRC Executive Chair
Date: 02 December 2024 17:03:05
Attachments: image001.png

Apologies, missed your email on this earlier today.  – could you advise? Thanks, 
 

 
 Professor Charlotte Deane, EPSRC Executive Chair

 

UK Research & Innovation | Engineering and Physical Sciences Research Council (EPSRC)
Polaris House | North Star Avenue | Swindon | SN2 1ET
t:  |e:  @epsrc.ukri.org | w: https://www.ukri.org/councils/epsrc/
 

 

From: Exec Chair Office - UKRI EPSRC 
Sent: 02 December 2024 16:56
To: @turing.ac.uk' @turing.ac.uk>
Cc: Exec Chair Office - UKRI EPSRC @epsrc.ukri.org>
Subject: Catch-up call with EPSRC Executive Chair
 
Hi Mark,
 
Hope you’re well? Charlotte has asked me to find some time for the two of you to catch-up.
Diaries are a bit crazy, but I can offer:

A slot between 11:30 and 12:30 on Thursday 5 December
A slot between 15:00 and 16:00 on Monday 9 December

If neither of these work, will need to work some diary magic on our end, so would appreciate a
guide to your availability.
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 Professor Charlotte Deane, EPSRC Executive Chair

 

UK Research & Innovation | Engineering and Physical Sciences Research Council (EPSRC)
Polaris House | North Star Avenue | Swindon | SN2 1ET
t:  |e:  @epsrc.ukri.org | w: https://www.ukri.org/councils/epsrc/
 

 




